
To all Playing Members 

Important Information from RCBBA 

Next steps (For 2025 Bowling Season) 

All named competition entrants need to be affiliated, have telephone and email 

contact details available on the system so that matches can be arranged, and 

entrants for age restricted competitions must also have a Date of Birth defined on 

the system. 

As seen last year, Club Admins go through an Affiliation Process for men & 

ladies, followed by the competition entries for men & ladies. We must therefore 

request clubs complete the affiliation process by 1st February 2025. 

The system will generate and deliver invoices to each club detailing competition 

entry fees and affiliation fees with competition entry fees being payable by 28th 

February 2025 and affiliation fees payable by 30th April 2025. 

At about the same time as the affiliation process is completed, we will add an 

option on the bottom left of the system login page to allow any affiliated bowler to 

create a system account and login (Currently, login access has been restricted only 

to those invited to do so). A bowler can only create their login account if they are 

affiliated and the system has a valid email address for them, so please ensure these 

details are kept up-to date. At this same time, a link will be added to our web page 

so that users can easily flip over to the online Match/Competition portal. 

A bowler with an online account can view all their own information, apply for 

appropriate matches, and see information about their next opponent in all the 

competitions that they’ve entered, as well as submit results when a match has been 

played. For those hesitant or lacking the ability to access their own information, 

they can nominate a trusted “Buddy” who can access and update the details on 

their behalf. 

 

As of today December 5th 2024 all members that have ordered a shirt have been loaded 

onto the RCBBA site. Therefore you do not need to do anything. This has been done now as 

the information is required before the GHBC AGM on 9th February 2025. 

The RCBBA system has the email address that you supplied and is currently being used by 

the club secretary. If you have entered an age restricted competition I will need your date of 

birth as this information is not currently held by the club. 

 


